
Lucille E. Dearth Union Twp. Branch 

We would like to request using the anonymous Union City Facilities Trust to replace the standard 
commodes currently in the library with power flush models, the same that we have had at the 
Coldwater Branch for a number of years with great success. 

Work to be performed by M&K Plumbing and Heating, $920. 

We would also like to use the same fund to have the ducts and vents cleaned. This hasn’t been 
done since building construction. 

Work to be performed by DUCTZ of Mid Michigan, $2,750. 

The fund in question currently has $13,692.  

Total requested for these two projects: $3,670. 

Upon BDL approval, we’ll seek approval from Union Twp. and the SMB&T Trust department in 
early December and would anticipate work to be done after the new year. 

Submitted by John Rucker
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